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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION RESPONSE 
Ref: FOI 228 

Response date: 6 November 2023 

You asked Money and Pensions Service the following 
“Thank you for publishing your entity’s expenditure data on your website 
here: https://maps.org.uk/en/about-us/expenditure-over-25000 

However, I am currently unable to find details on your spending for certain periods of time. For this 
reason, I would like to use the Freedom of Information Act to request expenditure over £25,000 for 
April and May 2023. 

Please can you provide the data in a machine readable format, such as a CSV.” 

Money and Pensions Service Response 
We have provided the requested information, which is attached to the email. 
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